City of White Bear Lake

4701 Highway 61 N.
White Bear Lake, Minnesota 55110
651-429-8531 | www.whitebearlake.org

TO: Residents on 3™ Street, Campbell Avenue, Birch Lake Avenue and Bald Eagle
Avenue

FROM: Dan Holzemer, Senior Engineering Technician

DATE: April 26, 2024

SUBJECT: Water Shut Off for Friday, April 26" is CANCELLED
City Project No. 24-01

Today’s watermain work is postponed due to weather. Your water supply will not be shut off.
We will re-notify you when the work is rescheduled.

If you have any questions or special requests, please contact our office at 651-429-8531.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.



